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Date: 

January 7, 2014
To:
Guillaume DUSEIGNEUR, Ph.D

From:
William Arens, Ph.D. Vice Provost and Dean, International Academic Programs and Services

Subject: 
Memorandum of Understanding, Stony Brook University and Sciences Po Lille
Please find enclosed the signed Memorandum of Understanding, Student Exchange Appendix. We look forward to a continued successful partnership with you.

If you should have any questions, please contact Jeanine Guilbeault at 631-632-7030 or jeanine.guilbeaultleite@stonybrook.edu.

Thank you.

Best regards,
Jeanine Guilbeault
Outbound Exchange Advisor

Stony Brook University

Frank Melville Library E-1340

Stony Brook, NY 11790

Tel. (631) 632-7030

Fax (631) 632-6544

Email: Jeanine.guilbeaultleite@stonybrook.edu
